City of Prinmneville

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
City HALL
387 N.E. THIRD STREET
PRINEVILLE, OR 97754
(541) 447-5627

June 27, 2017

To: City Council
From: Phil Stenbeck, CFM, Planning Director
Re: Downtown Strategic Plan (DSP) Committee Grant Program.

This memorandum is an update on the Downtown Strategic Plan (DSP) Committee
Grant Program. As you may recall, the City Council budgeted dollars for this grant
program which funds the top five projects. The top five projects are listed in the table
below. Projects 1, 4 and 5 are complete, with Project 3 being withdrawn.

Project 1 - Iverson Ramsey - 4t Street building. ($2,500.00)

Project 2 - Chand - Motel on Third Street. ($2,500.00)

Project 3 - Marsh - Dad’s Place. ($2,000.00)

Project 4 - The Elk’s building facing Main Street. ($2,125.00)

Project 5 - Simmons - Simmons Realty Sign and Front Door. ($2,500.00)

Project 3 is complete and documentation has been submitted in accordance with the
grant application. The applicant (Sunita Chand) has requested payment of the grant
which would be $2,500.00. Before and after photos are attached which show how the
project looks now that it is complete. Staff review of the finished project site suggests
the improvement is much nicer than the photos show.

Staff is asking for the Council to authorize payment of the grant reimbursement in the
amount of $2,500.00.
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